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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR NOMINATING 
DR. WILSON VALLEJO BAZANTE, DEPUTY COMPTROLLER GENERAL 
OF THE REPUBLIC, TO FILL A VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF 
EXTERNAL AUDITORS OF THE OAS

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
of Foreign Affairs,

TO THE
Trade and Integration

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CORRIGENDUM
Note No. 4-3/ 446 /2012
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS and, with reference to its communications CP/INF.6517/12 of September 25, 2012, and CP/INF.6535/12 of October 18, 2012, has the pleasure of nominating, on behalf of the Government of Ecuador, Dr. Wilson Vallejo Bazante, Deputy Comptroller General of the Republic, to fill the vacancy on the Board of External Auditors of the OAS, the elections for which will be held on November 7 this year in the framework of the meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization.
Dr. Wilson Vallejo has a doctorate in jurisprudence and a postgraduate degree in government procurement from the Universidad Andina Simón Bolívar. He also holds a postgraduate degree in commercial arbitration from American University, Washington College of Law. In addition, Dr. Vallejo has extensive professional and teaching experience both domestically and abroad. At present, he is serving as Deputy Attorney General of the Republic and member of the United Nations List of Governmental Experts for the Mechanism for the Review of Implementation of the United Nations Convention against Corruption. The curriculum vitae of the Ecuadorian candidate is enclosed herewith.
In this connection, the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States would be grateful if the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS would take due note of the above Ecuadorian nomination and distribute this communication to the permanent missions of the member states.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS the assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 1, 2012

To the

Secretariat of the Permanent Council 
  of the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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